## We are an Extended School



High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB Telephone: 01594 510270 Fax: 01594 510380

e-Mail: admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.blakeneyschool.co.uk



Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA Telephone: 01452 750373 Fax: 01452 750373

e-Mail: <u>admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.walmorehillschool.co.uk</u> forest of Deat

School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT Telephone: 01594 562244 Fax: 01594 564945

e-Mail: admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.pillowe</mark>llschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Brett Stevenson

5<sup>th</sup> September 2019

Dear Parents,

Once again we are delighted that we have been able to book tickets for the Cheltenham Literature Festival in October 2019.

**Reception, Year 1 and 2** will visit on **Friday 11**th **October** to see Benji Davies who has written a book called The Storm Whale. This is a morning session and so the children need to leave school at about **8.15am**.

Y3/4 will see Zanib Mian who will talk about her book, Planet Omar. She is the creator of this laugh out loud story and will introduce Omar and his family, talk about what inspired her to write the books and chat about some school trip mayhem. This book was recently mentioned on CBBC. They will visit on **Thursday 10**<sup>th</sup> **October** and will take place within the school day.

**Y5/6** will visit Cressida Cowell who writes the 'How to Train Your Dragons' series of books, some of which have been made into films. She has also recently been announced as the Children's Laureate. This trip will take place on **Friday 4**<sup>th</sup> **October** and will take place within the school day.

There will be an opportunity to buy books from the Waterstone's book tent and we intend to meet the authors after the sessions, the books cost between £7 and £8 each. However, you may wish your child to bring a previously purchased copy of one of the books.

The cost of the trip will be around £12. Tickets have been ordered for these events and the final numbers have to be given to the Festival by Thursday  $12^{th}$  September.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch for this event. If you wish to order a packed lunch, please see the office by 27th September.

Thank you for your continued support, Yours sincerely,

Mrs. N. Allen		
I give my permission for attend the Cheltenham L	my child/children	to close a voluntary
Signed		











## We are an Extended School









